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From: Web NoReply
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 12:53 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Mike Winter - Opportunities for Rapid Deployment of Safety Improvements 

on Active Transportation Routes – May 2024 Update - CK 6330-1 x 6000-5 x 6120-0

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to contact@walkingsaskatoon.org ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, May 6, 2024 ‐ 12:52 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, May 06, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Mike 

Last Name: Winter 

Email: contact@walkingsaskatoon.org 

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address: 2nd Street East 
Ward: Ward 6 

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Walking Saskatoon 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: SPCOT 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 7.1.2 
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Comments: 
(Please replace previous submission with this submission). 

Walking Saskatoon supports the proposed Route 6 for rapid deployment improvements because it offers a high 
degree of connectivity across neighbourhoods and improves the safety of the large numbers of people using Active 
Transportation as they move north-south in this area of the city. 

The improvements offered by Route 6 should complement improvements for pedestrians and cyclists along 
Wiggins, not replace them. 

Rapid Deployment measures have the advantage of being quick, relatively inexpensive, and relatively easily 
changed or improved over time if better solutions or routes become apparent and we encourage council to continue 
to fast-track cheap and effective active transportation solutions. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




